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This Week… 
We have continued learning our letters and sounds 
and have learnt the phonemes h, b, f and l this 
week. We have been reading words like dog, ten, 
get and nod. This week we learnt the tricky word 
‘the’. A tricky word is a word that we need to know 
because we can’t sound it out. 
 

In maths we have learnt all about the number 1. 
We have been finding and showing 1 in different 
ways. Such as, 1 finger, 1 cube and number 1 
represented by Numicon. Can you find something 
that shows 1 at home?   

 
 

In PE we have been practicing lots of different 
skills. We enjoyed playing games such as ‘breakfast 
dash’. In this game we focused on following rules, 
stopping safely and listening carefully to hear our 
groups name be called.  

Following our topic of Marvellous Me this term 
the children were sorting items they used as 
babies versus what they use now. We were able 
to practically do this by using the babies in our 
home corner.  

Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter to see 
photographs of all our fun activities. 

@ListerInf_Rec 
 

Star of the Week  
 
 

Bluebells: Hadiza Afolabi 
Daffodils: Sana Qalandari 

 
These children have been caught going over and above 

this week! 
 
  
 

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  

We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to make their bed? Can they tie their shoe laces/ fasten buttons/buckles?  Let us know!  

This Week’s Book 

Oliver’s Vegetables 

 

Biscuit Fridays 

Every Friday the children in our class get to 
enjoy a biscuit along with their snack. We 

encourage parents to contribute a voluntary 
donation towards this for our school.  

 

 

 

Next Friday 25th is Daffodils class turn to bring a 
packet of biscuits to provide for the school.  

Parents Evening 
 
 

Don’t forget to book an appointment on 
Arbor for Parents Evening on  

Tuesday 22nd October.   
 
 


